August 19, 2004


151ST STREET FROM QUIVIRA ROAD TO ANTIOCH ROAD

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING

Dear Property Owner:

You are invited to attend a public information meeting to be held on Thursday, September 2, 2004, at 6:00 p.m. to discuss the conceptual improvement plans and schedule for the above referenced project.  The meeting will be held in the meeting room at the Blue Valley Library, 9000 W. 151st Street. The Blue Valley Library is located north of 151st Street between England Street and Antioch Road.

This is a joint project for the Cities of Overland Park and Olathe.  The project is being designed by HNTB Corporation and construction is scheduled to begin in early 2006.  The City of Overland Park Engineering Division will act as the lead agency and perform project management and construction inspection. Staff members from Overland Park and Olathe, as well as design engineers from HNTB Corporation, will be present to explain the proposed improvements.

As a property owner in this area, it is important that you attend this public information meeting. If you have neighbors who did not receive this correspondence but are interested in the project, they are welcome to attend as well.  

Please call (913) 895-6042 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
WAYNE A. GUDENKAUF, P.E.

SENIOR CIVIL ENGINEER
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